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July 24
Professor Jose Ferrater Mors -
Department of Philosophy

Bryn Mawr College
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 19010

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

It was very good of you to answer my letter
so quickly. I am more plessed than I can say that you will at least have
time --or will make time-- enough to do the kind of a reading a publisher
is interested in., I rather thought I was asking too much when I begged
you to give me the kind of attention a dissertation writer gets,

Your letter was such good news that I phoned
the president of W. W, Norton & Co., George P, Brockway, to tell him that
(a) my re-write of the Ortega book was nearly complete, and (b) that, as
he hoped, you would be willing to be Norton's reeder for my manuscript. He
gaid that was very good news, and so I will send him the manuscript as soon
as it is typed clean and he will forward it to you.

So you see, you have not disappointed me at
gll; the compromise you suggest will do nicely, Thank you ngnin.‘ I only
wish 1 could repay the favor.

Very pest wishes,

Mo Silver

Philip W, Silver
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